
About the Touch of Silver Corps 
 

 
The Touch of Silver Twirling Corps is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization dedicated to the training  

and performance in the art of dance and baton-twirling. The Corps, under the direction of  
Julie Seckar-Anderson, consists of girls ranging in age from 9-23 that are selected on a try-out basis, 
according to age and ability. The Corps works hard throughout the year learning, memorizing, and 

perfecting dance and twirling routines which are used to perform and compete with locally and  
at the state, regional, national, and world level. 

 
Members of the corps have had the opportunity to travel throughout the world, touring and competing in  

Las Vegas, Orlando, Chicago, Omaha, Green Bay, Milwaukee, Minneapolis, Los Angeles, South Bend, 
Washington D.C., Cleveland, New York City, San Diego, France, Belgium, England, Holland, and Switzerland. 

 
The Corps has performed for Walt Disney World (Magic Kingdom, E.P.C.O.T., and Disney’s Marketplace), 
Universal Studios – Orlando, Lambeau Field, E.A.A.’s Christmas in the Air, the 2007 Holiday Bowl and the 

nationally televised Big Bay Balloon Parade (on the USA Network) in San Diego, CA and “Say No To Drugs” 
parade in Chicago, IL. In addition, they’ve performed various half-time shows for the Milwaukee Bucks,  
UW-Oshkosh, UW-Green Bay, UW-Milwaukee, Marquette University, Green Bay Blast Indoor Football  

Team, and the NCAA Division III Women’s Basketball Championships, along with dozens of local  
high school football and basketball games.   

 
Touch of Silver Twirling Corps participates in a number of exhibitions throughout the state of Wisconsin each 

year for holiday parades, schools, church picnics, nursing homes, hospitals, and various charity and community 
events. The Corps strives to provide team members with a successful program based on the fundamentals of good 

sportsmanship, discipline and excellence through dedication.  

 


